
 

Mobile Library Visits 
on Badger Hill 
on Tuesdays 19th November  
at Yarburgh Way near shops  11.10am-
11.40am 
in Heslington 
on Tuesdays 12th and 26th November  
at Heslington Court 11.50am-12.05pm 
at Memorial Cottages 12.10pm-12.30pm 
at Peel Close 12.35pm-12.55pm 
 

Heslington Village Venues for Hire 
Church and Meeting  Rooms 
Tel: Church Office           01904 412300 
Holmefield Centre 
Tel: Mike Emmans-Dean 01904 415261 
The Outgang Pavilion 
Tel: Sally Brabyn             01904 870981 
 

Badger Hill Residents' Community 
Group (BHRCG) 
Visit our website  
http://www.badger-hill-residents.org/  
To be added to our emailing list for 
occasional updates simply contact 
badgerhill.rcg@gmail.com 
 

Request for information 
Faye Conlin (nee Pearson) is visiting 
from Ontario, researching genealogy 
between 1800-1893 and family links 
with Heslington.  If anyone knows any 
history or tales of MICHAEL PEARSON 
(Boxer) d.1850 Heslington, or ESTHER 
SOWERBY (Midwife) please could they 
put a note into the Church office to relay 
back to Canada!  Thank you. 

Heworth Retired Men's Forum 
Fortnightly at 9.45am on Tuesday 
mornings at Heworth Community Centre 
on Stray Road/Algarth Road.  Please 
contact David Guy (412340) for further 
details.  
 
FFH (York)  
Our November meeting will be on 
Saturday 9th November from 10am to 
noon at St Oswald's Church Hall.  Brian 
Elsey will talk to us about the exciting 
discoveries at North Duffield which 
include an iron-age round house.  All 
are welcome to attend and refreshments 
will be served.  Members £1, guests £2. 
Louise Wheatley 
 
Illegal Parking 
To report illegal parking telephone  
0800-1381119.  You will be asked for 
the  registration number, make, colour 
and location of the vehicle. 
 
Outlook Contributions 
Please send signed contributions with 
contact details to the editor Elisa Main 
by email to elisamain@yahoo.co.uk or in 
writing to 66 Yarburgh Way, Badger Hill, 
York YO10 5HG.  The deadline for the 
next Outlook edition, which will be for 
December and January, is 9th 
November 2013.  If you'd like to receive 
Outlook by email simply let me know. 
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OUTLOOK 
HESLINGTON CHURCH 

 NEWSLETTER 
Dear Friends, 

A while ago Bishop Martin Wallace spent a good evening with us in a “Grill 

the Bishop” Q&A session, reflecting on his experiences and opinions as he 

approaches retirement.  It was full of fascinating and challenging insights, 

and one of his comments resonated with me enormously.  He said that the 

religious Jewish community have the right approach to “Sabbath”.  They 

have their religious service the evening before the day, so that the whole 

day is free and unconstrained for relationship, rest, play and reflection. 

 

Our Sunday service cuts right across the one really uncluttered day in a lot 

of people’s lives, and I have lots of sympathy for all who have told me that 

they struggle both ways, either because they come to church and 

therefore sacrifice other creative opportunities, or because they would like 

to come to church but find that their “Sabbath” is more precious in other 

directions. 

 

Opinions will of course abound about the meaning and significance of 

“Sabbath”, and where a service of worship fits into that day’s rhythm.  

 

Jan and I are keen to continue exploring church beyond Sunday in all the 

forms that it can take.  It does exist in all kinds of forms in Heslington 

already, but Bishop Martin’s challenge was to put Sunday and participation 

in the church community in context, and think outside the box of Sunday 

worship as much as we can.  I like that challenge. 

 

If you were to spend part of your week as part of the church community, 

in worship or conversation or practical action as an individual or with loved 

ones, what would you like to do, and when would you like to do it?  

 

We’d love to hear your answers!  All suggestions are welcome.  Please let 

us know by whatever means you have.  Sunday worship will always be 

there, but it’s only one expression of church and community.  Let’s add a 

few more. 

Rory  

A personal and Dignified 

Family Business 

J.G. FIELDER AND SON 
FUNERAL DIRECTORS 

 

PRIVATE CHAPEL OF REST 
Help or advice available 24 hours a day 

 

YORK 654460 

www.jgfielderandson.co.uk 

mailto:badgerhill.rcg@gmail.com?Subject=BHRCG%20


Heslington Church is a partnership 
between the Church of England and the 
Methodist Church together with the 
Roman Catholic Chaplaincy to the 
University of York.  Our congregation is 
an eclectic mix of ages, backgrounds 
and nationalities.  See our website 
www.heslingtonchurch.org.uk 
for more information.  All are welcome 
 
Church Office                   01904 412300  
(Tuesdays & Thursdays 10am–12 noon) 
email: heslington.church@hotmail.co.uk 
 
Johannes Nobel   01904 870814 
Anglican Vicar 
 
Rory Dalgliesh                  01904 414398 
Methodist Minister & University Chaplain 
 
The Carmelite Friar Community 
at More House serve the University and 
local Hospital as Catholic Chaplains.  
During term-time Weekday Mass is 
celebrated regularly in More House 
Chapel and on Sunday (for members of 
the University community) on campus.  
Fr Tony Lester 
Contact - antony.lester@york.ac.uk  
 
York Elim 
York Elim meets every Sunday, 
10.30am, at Archbishop Holgate's 
school for an upbeat gathering for lively 
worship, an engaging talk, coffee and a 
chat!  There is Sunday School for the 
kids and a growing youth meeting at the 
same time as the talk for the adults. 
 
Taizé 
Taizé services are held regularly at 
More House, Heslington.  All Welcome.  
For further information please contact  
Annemarieke de Bruin 
Annemarieke.deBruin@york.ac.uk 

Services at Heslington Church 
All Are Welcome 

 

Sunday 3rd November 
10.00am Service of the Word and 
Children's Club followed by a Bring and 
Share lunch 
  2.00pm Korean Language Service 
 

Wednesday 6th November 
9.30am Mothers' Union Corporate 
Communion 
 

Sunday 10th November 
10.00am Holy Communion and 
Children's Club - 
  2.00pm Korean Language Service 
 

Sunday 17th November 
10.00am All Age Worship preceded by 
Breakfast at 9.30am 
  2.00pm Korean Language Service 
 

Sunday 24th November 
10.00am Holy Communion and 
Children's Club 
  2.00pm Korean Language Service 
 

Every Thursday  
9.15am Holy Communion (said) 
 

From the Parish Registers 
 

Baptism 
We welcome into the Church family 
6th October - Guylaine Eckersley 
 
Funeral 
We extend our sympathy and prayers to 
the family and friends of 
3rd October - Jeane Stennett 
 
Heslington Church Youth Group 
Join us for an evening of fun and games 
every fortnight at Heslington Church.  It 
is free and is open to anyone aged 11-
18.  Further information from David 
(david.lindley@gmail.com) 

Mothers' Union 
Our Corporate Communion is on 
Wednesday 6th November 9.30 am.   If 
you would like to see a new slant on 
familiar Bible Stories, we invite you to 
come along on Thursday 21st 
November at 2 pm. and enjoy Blazing 
Grannies with Mary Callan.   You will be 
made most welcome at either event.   
Sue Garnett 
 

Christian Meditation Group 
We meet each week on a Friday 
morning in the Church library.  10:30am 
for refreshments followed by a period of 
meditation.  For further information 
contact Anne French at 
annejfrench@hotmail.co.uk 
 

Yorkshire Countrywomen's 
Association 
Our next meeting is on Wednesday 13th 
November at 7.30pm in Heslington 
Village Meeting Room to which all are 
welcome.  Our speaker is Vicky Geall on 
'Making Chocolate Truffles'.  The 
competition is a Xmas decorated biscuit. 
Maureen White 
 

THANK YOU 
Our thanks to everyone who came to 
our 'Biggest Coffee Morning' for 
Macmillan Cancer Support on Friday 
27th Setpebmer - helpers, raffle prize 
donors and customers - we raised 
£841!!  A sunny morning, our lovely 
Meeting Room and a happy gathering 
for such a wonderful cause.  Thank you 
all.  Luta Hutchinson, Kathleen Pearcy 
 

Heslington Flower Lovers' Guild 
We meet this month on Tuesday 12th 
November at 2pm in Heslington Village 
Meeting Room when the title for a flower 
arrangement is "Anything Goes".  
Kathleen Pepper 
 

Christmas & St. Leonards’ Hospice 
Sue Garnett invites you to come along 
to Tea/Coffee on Friday 1st November 
at 17 Foxthorn Paddock between 10 am 
and 12 noon, or between 2 pm and 4 
pm.  A wide range of Christmas cards, 
gift wrap, and calendars will be on sale, 
so please come along for coffee and 
biscuits, and help raise funds for our 
local Hospice.  Sue Garnett     
 

Badgerhill & Heslington Ladies 
Lifeboat Guild 
On Wednesday 30th October we are 
holding our coffee morning at Mrs 
Slades', 15 Brentwood Crescent, 
10.30am-12noon selling Christmas 
items and souvenirs.  On Thursday 28th 
November, we will be holding our coffee 
morning at St Crux.  We will be selling 
Cakes, Bric a Brac, and Christmas 
Souveniers.  Please come along and 
support our efforts for this great cause.   
Everyone is welcome.  Anne Wilson 
 

Fishergate and Fulford WI  
warmly welcomes all women in this area 
SE of York City Walls.  We meet on the 
2nd Tuesday of the month from 7.30-
9.30pm in Fulford Social Hall.  Our next 
meeting is on Tuesday 12th November.  
Dr Bone Jones discusses The Food our 
Ancestors Ate.  In December we will 
have a Christmas Wreath Workshop.  
For more information contact Moira 
01904 637395 or Louise 01904 635939.  
 

Sunflower Competition 
Congratulations to Jessie Arthey (age 4) 
for growing the tallest sunflower in the 
Sportsfield’s annual competition. Her 
sunflower measured 6ft 6in. 
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